
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

As required by the CSE Regulations, the public company 

Cyprus Trading Corporation Plc, wishes to announce that, 

because of a decrease in the book value of Woolworth 

(Cyprus) Properties Plc Group investments and other 

property, due to revaluation, the consolidated results for 

2017 will show a loss. 

 

 

For Cyprus Trading Corporation Plc 

 

 

 

George Mitsides, 

Company Secretary. 

 

 

 

Nicosia, 5 April, 2018 

 

 

 

 

c.c. Common Market Commission 


